
	

	

	

	

	
 
 

Apollo 

July 21, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The new school year is approaching rapidly. We want to make this year as successful as possible 
for your child, particularly as they will be spending the better part of their days at the Apollo Career 
Center. 

All students who attend Apollo will be expected to return for Theology classes starting August 17 in 
Miss Brunelle’s room in the 100 wing. Students are expected to attend Theology classes at Lima 
Central Catholic four days a week, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday. Therefore, the class 
will begin promptly at 2:15 and will end at 3:00pm. Please remember that as a Lima Central Catholic 
High School student, your child is expected to follow all expectations that are laid out in the school 
handbook. In particular we will mention the following: 

 
1. Students are to attend 4 days of Theology class a week; Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Friday. Students should sign in daily in the main office. 
2. Students are to attend scheduled retreats. 
3. Students are to complete the school’s mandated service hours; per semester 

and complete the required assignments. 
4. Students are allowed eight (8) unexcused absences a year. 
5. Parents must call LCC if their child is absent from Apollo that day. You also 

must call if your student will be late. 
6. Students are to follow all LCC policies, including the DLP 

 
Failure to follow school policies may result in a failure for the year, which would necessitate the need 
for summer school or possible non-graduation. We look forward to a successful school year.  

Through Christ, we Lead, Serve and Excel, 

 

 

 Stephanie A. Williams 
Principal/CEO ‘98 
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